
Summer Term Dates and Activities 

Thursday 7th July: Tumbles and Grumbles - Health and Safety Workshop for Nursery children 

Friday 8th July: Tiddlywinks – Dance and Drama sessions for Playgroup and Class 1 children 

Monday 11th July: Class 1 Family Trip to Heaton Park 

Monday 11th July: Tiddlywinks – Dance and Drama session for Class 2 and 3 children 

Wednesday 13th July: Nursery Sports Day Events – on Walker Central Football Field  

Each class has sports activities for parents to watch and/or join in with. Each key worker will let parents know when 

their children’s class sports session is and parents are encouraged to join us for these sessions. Please check your 

Class Dojo for times and more information. 

Thursday 14th July: Class 3 Family Trip to Cullercoats Beach – by Metro 

Friday 15th July: Nursery and Playgroup Open Day – We have planned visit sessions for new starters and their 

parents to come to meet their new keyworkers and find out about next year. Children who are returning to us next 

year can also come along to meet new staff and visit new classrooms. We have sent out individual letters of 

invitation for these sessions with specific time slots for each child/parent. 

Monday 18th July to Friday 22nd July: End of year assessment and feedback meetings for parents and 

teachers/keyworkers. Staff in Playgroup and Nursery will send out invitations to parents. Parents can then sign up 

for meetings with staff so they can find out how well their child has achieved over this past year. Parents have the 

choice of a face-to-face meeting or an online consultation via Class Dojo. Please see your child’s key worker for 

further information about these meetings.  

Monday 18th July to Friday 22nd July: Playgroup end of year activities, sports events and celebrations. Please see 

your child’s Class Dojo for further information about what is happening in playgroup each day. 

Tuesday 19th July: Class 2 Family Trip to Heaton Park, Jesmond Dene and Pets’ Corner 

Thursday 21st July: End of year party celebration events for children who have completed their first year at Nursery. 

Every child will receive an end of year certificate and parents can collect their child’s Learning Journal to take home.  

Friday 22nd July: Graduation Events (for children who are moving on to Reception classes in September 2022) 

Parents are invited in to Nursery to watch our graduation videos and see the children perform songs to say goodbye. 

We present each child with a graduation certificate. Parents and children take home their Learning Journal for their 

final year in Nursery. We have a small buffet for children and parents to say goodbye to staff. 

Friday 22nd July: Nursery and Playgroup close for the summer holidays at 12 Noon. 

Nursery and Playgroup open again after the summer holidays for autumn term on  

Tuesday 6th September 2022. 

We will send more information out to parents during the summer holidays providing, dates, times and events for the 

new term. More information about all of these summer events is available on your Class Dojo and from your child’s 

key worker. 

Thank you for your help with our end of year activities. Yours faithfully, 

Ms. Humble (and all of the staff in Nursery and Playgroup) 


